
 

 

Attendance: 24; Visitor: Roger Wheatley (Jan) 

Apologies: Geoff, Tony, Mark C, Kevin, Nadine, Elaine M, Sandra, Claire, Elaine S Sally, Des 

Leave: Ash 

Roster for next meeting, July 22. 

MEET & GREET: Jeannette, Mark 

CSERGEANT:  Glenys 

JIGGLE THE JOKER:  John Cl 

RAFFLE:  Charlee 

KEEPER OF PROPERTY:  David   

KEEPER OF BANNERS:  Elaine M 

COLLECTORS OF TOLL:  Liz, Dugald 

SERVICE:  Jan, John Ch 

PASTORAL CARE:  Sally 

NO MEETING ON JULY 29 

NOTICES:  Neil – Bowel Scan kits distributed in Jindabyne, Berridale and Cooma; the Rotary 

Club of Woy Woy has organised the campaign, $1620 being raised; number of kits is down 

compared to last year. 

Mark JN – Youth Exchange Program (YEP) Johanna would really like to be back in Australia 

but is enjoying her new foal, named Australia, Aussie for short. 

Siobhan is being moved from Italy, and thanks to the efforts of Rob Uhl, the chair of the 

District Youth Exchange committee, she is not being sent home, but being moved to 

Germany. There won’t be a YEP in the current year but plans will be made for the following 

year. 
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Congratulations and welcome to our newest 

member, Charlee Hommen who was formally 

welcomed. Her induction ws completed following the changeover, her badge being presented by 

Marco. 

The board for 2020-21 

Marco Relevant  President Glenys Maddren Club Service, Community Service 

Liz Martyn  Treasurer John Clarke  Foundation, Membership 

Mark John-Natley Youth  Bob (Babu) Jesudas Vocational 

Terry Maddren  Markets Graham French  International 

Margaret Hassall Secretary 

 

 

Invoices for subs for this half year will issued shortly. 



Club president Marco announced a few changes to how our meetings will be held. The first major 

change will be a formal meeting once per fortnight after the initial 2 weeks; on the off week – for 

those that wish to a social event of Rotarians will be organised by members, the first of which will be 

on 29 July at Roses organised by Membership Director John Clarke. This will be an informal 

gathering of Rotarians not a Rotary meeting or classed as a Rotary Event. Marco presented to the 

meeting our Board’s Strategic plan for the coming year – each member was given a copy to peruse 

over the following week and will be given an opportunity to respond and share ideas on how these 

goals can be achieved. 

 

 

 

Bring along great ideas and bring along an extra $2 or $5 - apart from your wine raffle ticket - for 

your chance to Jiggle the Joker… Jackpot will be $84 ….it could be yours. 

PLEASE ADVISE HASS IF YOU ARE APOLOGISING FOR NON-ATTENDANCE BY 

MONDAY EVENING BEFORE THE COMING MEETING: 0413 309 596 or 

hassall.m@bigpond.com 


